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I do NOT support this bill. Our Founding Father's were very intelligent men and did 

not make a mistake in wording our Founding Documents.  The word Militia was 

strategically placed for the protection of the Citizens of this great Country,  and 

therefore the word Militia NEEDS to STAY! IT would do some good for our 

Representatives especially the ones who drafted this toiletry, to start abiding by and 

upholding their oath to the Constitution and following in our Founding Father's foot 

steps instead of always trying to trample their Constituents! 


